
I talked to Mr. Laban on 11/4/20.  He said this issue has been taken care of.  -Racquel 
 
“Hi.  My name is Pierre Laban.  My address 2049 4th Street East.  My property ID is 35-29-22-13-0109.  
I’m calling with regards to the Wednesday, November 18, 2020, meeting or hearing notice registration 
assessment that was sent to me with regards to $61.60, the lighting and street cleaning sweeping.  I 
want to say that I am objecting to this because you guys take for granted that when the mail is sent out 
the owner must have received the mail.  There is no other way for you guys to verify this file.  A year 
before last I paid about $455 or close to $500 for this same.  Regardless if you guys wanted to $61 is 
something that should be paid by phone, you guys at least should make sure the mail is mailed out and 
received.  I have not received such a mail.  I am objecting to this meeting that was sent me a few days 
ago.  That’s what I have to say.  If you have anything to say, you can call me at 651-343-2306.  Thank you 
and have a good day.” 
 
From: "PIERRE LABAN" <+16513432306>  
Sent: Saturday, October 24, 2020 8:40 AM 
To: CouncilHearing_English (CI-StPaul) <CouncilHearing_English@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Voice Mail (1 minute and 57 seconds) 
 
 


